
 

Dear Board members,   
  
 
  

I appreciate all the warm thoughts and support --- not just over the last couple weeks 
but all along. 
  
After additional reflection, I still feel it is in the best interest of the Association if I resign 
from the Board. This is the only possible way for the association to move forward. 
  
I want you all to know how much all of you and CSN mean to me and Cheryl. This will 
not change because of me resigning from the Board. I will still do everything I can to 
help and keep CSN the special place it is --- just not as a Board member. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Jonathan 
 


